
Principal's Message on 12/08

Good Evening SFES Families,

It has been a great week of learning at Snowden Farm! Thank you to the staff and parent
volunteers who ensured our 5th graders had an amazing trip to Mt. Vernon! Thank you to the
families who came out to the PTA meeting, Bingo night, and 1st grade student projects!

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the Winter Concert on Tuesday night!

Picture Retakes on 12/09
Classic Photography will take photographs of new students, students who were absent on the
original picture day, and any student whose parents are requesting a retake. If you are interested
in having your child’s picture retaken, the student should bring the original photo package,
including the original envelope and all picture products, to turn into the photographer when they
come to sit for a new picture. They do not need to fill out a new order form.

New: Winter Concert

It’s that time of year again, please join us on Tuesday December 1oth for our annual Winter
Concert. For the students we will have two in-school performances, one at 9:30 am and the other
at 2:30 pm. Performers should wear Snowden Farm colors OR Snowden Farm Spirit wear.

Family and friends can then join us for our evening performance at Clarksburg High School, at
6:30pm. Performers should wear a white top and black bottoms. Instrumental performers should
arrive by 6:00 and chorus performers should arrive by 6:15pm.

We look forward to seeing you in the audience

New: Celebrating Staff on 12/17
We are looking to brighten the staff’s day with some sweet treats on Tuesday, December the
17th. We are looking for families to donate cookies, cakes, brownies, other sweets, and water for
staff to munch on throughout the day. Please drop off any donations by Tuesday, 12/17 at 10:00
AM.

● https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DABAB2FA4F94-53832721-celebrating

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084DABAB2FA4F94-53832721-celebrating


New: Winter Spirit Week (12/16-12/20)

Please join us in celebrating the last week of learning before the winter break!

Monday 12/16 Tuesday
12/17

Wednesday
12/18

Thursday
12/19

Friday
12/20

Spirit Day
Theme

Winter
Wonderland
(Wear winter
gear and/or all
white/ silver/
gold)

Holiday
Headwear
(Wear festive
headgear or a
hat)

Channel your
Flannel
(Wear
flannel/plaid)

Festive Sweater
(Wear a festive
sweater)

Pajama Day
“Cozy Up to a
Good Book”

New: Blessings in a Bag

3rd Grade is participating in a community service project called "Blessing Bags"! A “Blessing
Bag” is a bag containing a variety of different items that those without shelter can use to support
themselves, especially in cold weather. Please consider donating items from the list below and
feel free to add additional items.

● Items can be brought in at any time, but are needed NO LATER than the morning
of Friday, December 20th BEFORE 9:00 a.m.

● 3rd grade students will be assembling the Blessing Bags on the 20th after 9:00.
● Thank you for your support and generosity!
● https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4AADAE22ABF8C43-53802290-blessings

New: Polar Express on 12/19 at Damascus High School

The DHS Drama Club will be sponsoring a special holiday community movie night on
December 19th. We will be showing The Polar Express in our Damascus HS auditorium at 6:oo
PM, with special holiday arts and crafts starting at 4:30 in the auditorium lobby.

● There is no admission charge, but donations will happily be accepted on behalf of the
Performing Arts program at DHS. All children must be accompanied by adults.

● If you have any questions, please contact Steve Kachadorian at
steven_r_kachadorian@mcpsmd.org

Volunteers Needed to Support Our PTA

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0D4AADAE22ABF8C43-53802290-blessings&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Cf634cee9c8164e34450008dd161e522f%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638691041657651391%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nejdOvlhoI1X9yagCrYje236kA3Iq1Tng2%2F8OYuXHf4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:steven_r_kachadorian@mcpsmd.org


We need volunteers to chair many of our PTA sponsored events this year. Please visit our
Committee/Volunteers site.

Below is a tentative listing of our events for the year, but we need your help! We need chairs and
volunteers to organize and execute our events. Without your help, we simply cannot offer the
beloved events that our students look forward to.

Please send an email to info@sfespta.org to chair an event or non-event.

You will have the support of the PTA board to assist you every step of the way!

Events: Grandparents Day; Spelling Bee; Heritage Night; Geography Bee; Pastries with Parents;
STEM Fair

Volunteer Opportunities to Strengthen Our Community:

● Communications - Communications are critical in seeking event volunteers and keeping
our Stallion families informed of upcoming events and opportunities. We are specifically
looking for someone to manage our membership email listing and monthly newsletter.

● Yearbook - The Stallion yearbook is a treasure each year to our students and a hot
commodity. The PTA needs a yearbook coordinator starting at the beginning of the year.
Much of the yearbook work is done at home at a time that's convenient.

● Photography - We need photographers to attend PTA and school events throughout the
year to take pictures for our yearbook.

● Teacher Appreciation- We need a coordinator for those times where we show our
teachers and staff how much they are appreciated. Coordinating breakfast and lunches
throughout the year

Key Dates:
● 12/09- picture retakes
● 12/10- winter concert
● 12/13- December Meet Up/ Assembly
● 12/16- MAP-R for 4th and 5th Grade; Winter Spirit Week with Winter Wonderland (Wear

winter gear and/or all white/ silver/ gold)
● 12/17- MAP-4 for 3rd Grade; Winter Spirit Week with Holiday Headwear
● (Wear festive headgear or a hat

With Gratitude,

Mrs. Fortune

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sfespta.org%2Fcommitteesvolunteer&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce278173a17b34f25030808dcbb1fb8cb%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638590992121303506%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BgHKHn2i8DAcV0VjJUct3mykQW3FO2D9WBuTNMs1X7I%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@sfespta.org

